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  "Helping Kids, Now and  

for the Future” 

We had our annual Changing of the Guard on Wednesday, September 24th at the Kennel Club. 

Thanks to Ken Dennis who made the arrangements for this event. 

 

Our leadership team for this year will be a “Circle of Leaders” of past presidents who will act as 

president each month. 

 

October:   Ron Eberhart 

November:   Tim Deisher 

December and January: Karen Morris 

February:   Jeff Olson. 

 

Other past presidents will also “take a month” or two as we are contacting them to get their  

commitment. 

 

Ron Eberhart was MC of the event.  Ron had a few humorous words about Jeff as outgoing 

president.  

 

 

He presented Jeff with a Past 

President’s plaque and pin.  

Jeff then reviewed his year as 

president by discussing all of 

the activities and donations 

we had conducted and made.  

As he said, “We really did a 

lot of activities this year”! 
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“Optimist OPTICS” 

Jeff Olson - President 
Optimist Club of Evansville - Downtown  

Oct 8th – Ron Geary 

Evansville Iceman Hockey Team Owner 

Oct 22nd – Jonathan Weinzapfel 

Chancellor of Ivy Tech 
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Frank Fowler, Governor of Indiana South District, was present 

with his wife, Vicky.   He installed the new officers for the new 

Optimist year beginning on October 1st. 

 

It was another great event for the Downtown Optimist Club. 

 

Ron Eberhart,  Newsletter Writer 
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